
Miss Webster is our resident baker!  She 

will be organising groups to bake with 

her  and inviting their  parents to share 

the treats.   Look out for your invite. 

Feedback 

We will be surveying parents at the end 

of Term 2 and Term 4.  If you would like 

to discuss any concerns or aspects of 

nursery life, please see either your 

child's key worker or Mrs Jenkins. 
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We have enjoyed a  spooky start to this 

term.  Children have been busy making 

pumpkin soup, marshmallow eyeballs and

other Halloween crafts.    

S t a f f i n g 

We now welcome Miss Campbell to our team 

on a permanent part-time basis.  She will 

continue to work alongside Miss Fernie and 

the Green Group. 

The Daily Mile and Outdoor Play/Learning 

We will be building The Daily Mile into our 

new term 2  timetable and would like to 

remind parents that children should come to 

nursery in footwear that is suitable for 

running around in.  As we encourage children

to play outdoors on a daily basis it is also 

important that they have warm clothing 

everyday. 

Following the success of our last Family 

Swim session, we have organised another 

session on Wednesday 22nd November at 

11.15am.  If you and your child would like to 

join us please sign up on the nursery 

noticeboard and meet in the nursery 

cloakroom at 11.15am.      

       

  

Our school welcomes parents to visit on 

the first Friday of each month.  If you would 

like to drop in to Stay and Play, our next 

session is Friday 3rd November, 11.30am 

and 3.00pm.   We would like to build in 

some planned family activities in the Stay 

and Play session.  If you would like to share 

an activity or a skill, contact Mrs Jenkins to 

organise. 
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W/C 20th November  

We will be offering Parent Contact

appointments across the week of the

20th November.  Sign up for an

appointment with key workers on the

nursery noticeboard. 
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